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24" February 2014

Rob Dickson

Scottish Borders Council
Council Headquarters
Newtown St. Boswells
Melrose

TD6 0OSA

Dear Sir,
Local Plan 2014

Jedburgh Community Council considered the proposals in the Local Plan and would like to submit
the following comments:

1) that Scottish Borders Council ensure that Oakieknowe is recognised as a site for development.
Jedburgh Community Council would like to see this area developed for housing.

2) that the proposal to make Abbey Road pedestrianized be removed from the Plan.
Jedburgh Community Council and Jedburgh Traders agree this road should not be closed to traffic.

Your comments would be appreciated in time for the next Community Council meeting which is
March 18" 2014.

Yours sincerely

Richard Gordon
Hon Provost and Chairman



